
CHOOSE SENSITIVITY FROM DROPDOWN MENU

Mr. Scott E. State, Chief 
  Executive Officer,
  and Chief Nuclear Officer
Accelerated Decommissioning
  Partners, LLC
17101 Preston Road, Suite 115
Dallas, TX 75248

John T. Sauger, Chief Nuclear Officer 
EnergySolutions, LLC
121 West Trade Street, Suite 2700
Charlotte, NC 28202

Kelly Trice, President
Holtec Decommissioning International, LLC
1 Holtec Blvd
Camden, NJ 08104

Bob Coffee, Executive Vice President
Nuclear and Chief Nuclear Officer
Florida Power & Light Company 
Mail Stop: EX/JB
700 Universe Boulevard
Juno Beach, FL 33408

SUBJECT: MAY 2, 2023, DECOMMISSIONING LESSONS LEARNED PUBLIC 
MEETING WORKSHOP

Dear Sirs:

On May 2, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission will be holding a public meeting to discuss 
Decommissioning Lessons Learned from the past and recent decommissioning projects.  The 
objective of the meeting is to share good practices and lessons learned to improve the overall 
decommissioning process in transitioning from operations to decommissioning to license 
termination. 

As a decommissioning project licensee, we encourage your participation and invite you to 
submit a presentation topic so NRC can include your companies’ lessons learned in the agenda.   

The May 2 meeting will be held from 10 am EST to 3 PM as an in-person meeting at NRC 
Headquarters in the One White Flint Commissioners Hearing Room. Virtual participation will 
also be possible. Details will be available on the NRC’s Meeting Webpage.
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For further information, please contact Mr. Bruce A. Watson, CHP, Special Assistant, in Division 
of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery and Waste Programs at Bruce.watson@nrc.gov .

We look forward to your company’s participation and contributions to the meeting. This is the 
first meeting dedicated to Decommissioning Lessons Learned in many years and we are 
hopeful that this may be the first of many meetings to improve the decommissioning process.

Sincerely,

Jane E. Marshall, Director
Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery,
  and Waste Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety, 
  and Safeguards

cc:  Mr. John Lubinski, Director, NMSS
       Mr. Bruce Montgomery, Director,
         Decommissioning and Used Fuel
       Nuclear Energy Institute
       1201 F Street, Suite 1100
       Washington, DC 20004

Signed by Marshall, Jane
 on 04/05/23

mailto:Bruce.watson@nrc.gov
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